
2024-2025  

Ambridge Area High School 

Student Assistance Program (SAP)  

909 Duss Avenue 

Ambridge PA, 15003  

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian,  

Your child has been referred to the Ambridge Area School District Student Assistance Program (SAP).  The 

goal of SAP is to identify and refer students who are experiencing barriers to learning. This is achieved 

through collaboration with the student and family as well as referral to school and/or community resources.  

Participation in SAP is voluntary, and parental permission is required.  We are requesting your consent for 

your son/daughter to become involved with SAP.  Please contact Linda Prevost at 724-266-2833, ext. 2102 

in the high school guidance office with any questions or concerns. 

Please complete the bottom portion of the letter and return to Ambridge Area High School Guidance 

Department, Attention: Linda Prevost. 

Thank you, 

Linda Prevost                

Prevention Specialist Ambridge Area School District 

 

Name of Student: _____    ________________________________________________ 

I give consent for my son/daughter to participate in SAP. 

_____________________________________________    _____________________ 

Signature                  Date 

 

I do not consent for my son/daughter to participate in SAP. 

_____________________________________________    _____________________ 

Signature                  Date 

 

This consent will expire at the end of the current school year.        

SAP information will be maintained through SAP school and /or SHIELD database 



 


